THE HILL AT FURNACE BROOK CONDOMINIUM
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To:  AliResidents at The Hill At Furnace Brook Condominium
From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date: May 1, 2014

Re: Laundry Room Closed due to new washers and dryers.

Good News!! The Hill at Furnace Brook will be upgrading the
laundry room!

The laundry will be closed from
Monday, May 12th until Thursday, May15th.

The laundry room will be receiving a “face-lift” which will include:
necessary repairs, painting of the ceiling and walls, re-waxing of the floors,
the removal of the old machines, and the installation of new machines.

During this time the laundry room will be closed for renovations and
upgrades. We are excited to announce that the new machines will be
upgraded to a card reader system, so coins are no longer needed!

Please plan accordingly during the four days of transition.

Should you have any questions, please contact Sharon Poisson at (781)
455-6565 ext. 222 or spoisson@gandgreaity.com.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

The Board of Trustees

&

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent
The Hill at Furnace Brook
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